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March Volunteer of the Month Celebrated
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The Helpline Center congratulates Robin Buterbaugh on being named the March 2019 Volunteer of the Month, an area-wide award program sponsored by the Helpline Center. 
There to honor and celebrate Robin were Keith Corbett, Mayor of Brookings; Matt Sass, Boy’s and Girl’s Club of the Northern Plains 4th-5th grade Director; and Sarah Lippert, Volunteer Connections Coordinator for the Helpline Center. 
Robin has been a phenomenal resource in helping to create and implement the Gardening Club at the Boy’s and Girl’s Club. Robin would come in twice per week and help with all the gardening procedures such as planting, watering, weeding, and educating the kids on gardening. Robin also helped with getting other groups and organizations involved in the Club’s garden to assist in our curriculum for the kids!

Robin has been a true treasure in getting the Gardening Club started and with her help the Club Garden has grown substantially. With her guidance, she is helping the Club work toward a goal of taking some of the garden items to the Farmer’s Market during the summer. In addition, she is transforming a space, that was not otherwise a usable, into a food forest for the Club.
Congratulations, Robin, on being our much-deserved March Volunteer of the Month!
For information on volunteer opportunities or the Volunteer of the Month program, please contact Sarah Lippert at bkvol@helplinecenter.org or call 211 for more information.
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